
Stacy Storm
While we all want our rivers and streams to be clean, safe, usable and free from polution, this plan
carries things too far. I am concerned that voluntary water quality guidelines could be converted
into mandatory land-use restrictions without requiring proof of actual pollution or harm, threatening
private property rights. The criteria and methodology for measuring and determining sources of
nonpoint pollution are not adequately defined. This plan is flawed and endangers private property
rights, while failing to actually to what is purports to do.


